Mr. Rose,

For varius reasons, I have decided to retire as Golf Coach for LHS, effective May
31, 2020. I have enjoyed my 6 years and have been honored to coach the many
boys and girls that played for LHS. I'll be 68 next season and while I feel
somewhat healthy at this time, I realize that I can't take the hours and travel
involved for tournaments.

I have been fortunate that most years, I had not only quality golfers but also
quality young men and women. I will miss the interaction with them, their
competitors and the other coaches in our league. When I took on coaching it was
only supposed to be for 3 years, but you grow attached to those coming up and it
was tough to quit. I'm sure some of those in the system will be sorry o see me
go or maybe not. I haven't told Miller yet, I know he will be disappointed, We
are planning to get together to play golf hopefully by the end of May.

I have a lot of golf team equipment, balls, mats,ect that I can store for the short
term. I will also be available next January to help with scheduling if need be.

Finally, T want to personally thank you for all the help you have given me. Last
year was the first that I didn't have to use my personal vehicle to get to
tournaments. My first couple of years we had limited use of school vehicles,
either used mine or didn't go. It's been fun and very gratifying o represent LHS.

I will be reaching out to some of the coaches in our league with this news. They
have been great to work with. It seems like in golf they look out for everyone
just not their own players, very different from most sports.

Sincerely,

Brian P Dunn




